
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Headteacher of Barnsbury Primary School
and Nursery. It is a real privilege to have joined such a warm and welcoming school
community. Over the past two weeks, I’ve had the pleasure of meeting many of your
children, and I have quickly noticed how happy, polite, and respectful Barnsbury children
are. As we get to know each other, I hope you will see that I am committed to working
closely with families, staff, and children to ensure every child thrives. My aim is for every
child to succeed as we nurture their self-belief and perseverance — I truly believe that
every child is capable of wonderful things.
As we come to the end of our first full week of the autumn term, I wanted to take a
moment to share how well the children have settled into school life. Across the school,
children are already showing great enthusiasm in their lessons, and having spent time in
classrooms this week, I have been impressed by their excellent learning behaviours and
positive attitudes.
I look forward to getting to know each child and family better over the coming weeks, and
I thank you for your continued support as we begin this exciting journey together.
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Whole School Focus
At Barnsbury, our school rules are: Ready, Respectful,
Safe. This week, in our whole-school assembly and
follow-up sessions, we focused on the theme of safety in
school. During these sessions, children discussed how we
stay safe at school and identified the trusted adults they
can talk to if they ever feel worried.
We want all our children to know that they can speak to
any adult in school if something is troubling them. For
those who find this difficult, each class has a worry
monster — a safe and discreet way for children to
share their concerns. Teachers regularly check these
and follow up with children to ensure they feel supported
and heard.
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Key Messages

Please see our Designated Safeguarding Team below.

This team holds lead responsibility for keeping children safe and protecting
them from harm. If you ever have any concerns about a child’s safety or
wellbeing, please speak to a member of the DSL team.
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Awards this week
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Dates for your diary 2025-26 - Autumn Term 






